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29th January, 2024 

 
Spring 2 After-School Clubs 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Spring 2 clubs will start the first week back after the holidays. They will run from Monday 
19th February to Thursday 21st March. The clubs will last one hour – 3.15pm to 4.15pm. 
The clubs are available for all children from Reception up to Year 6.  
 
Children who are already in Glee Club on a Monday will continue to attend after the holidays. 
You do not need to re-apply for that club.  

 
To sign your child up for a club, please scan this QR code with your smart 
phone camera. This will take you to a Google form where you can enter 
your child’s details and preferences.  

 
Please complete the form for one child only. If you have more than one 
child in school, please complete the form again for each additional child. 
You will need to know the year group and class for each of your children. 
Please also provide a contact number for the adult collecting your child 
from the club at 4.15pm  

 
Alternatively, you could enter this link into a computer or tablet:   
https://forms.gle/RWBZdH9H4ViHnSyq5 
 
The deadline for responses is Friday 2nd February.  
 
Please can you make sure that your child feels comfortable in attending the club, as spaces 
are limited. I will attempt to allocate a club to all children who request one. This may mean that 
you do not get a space at every club that you request.  
 
Children will be informed which club they are in before holidays.  

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs H L Hutchinson  
 

Mrs Heather Hutchinson  
Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/RWBZdH9H4ViHnSyq5

